
SHRI RAM COLLEGE OF COMMERCE 

Post Graduate Diploma in Global Business Operations (GBO) 

Examination Forms (OBE) Second Phase 2020 

New Notice 

12 September 2020 

For the purposes of OBE Second Phase, the eligible students who could not submit their 

examination forms as per dates notified, can email their request with all details to 

exam.gbo@srcc.du.ac.in as well as to meenav22@gmail.com up to 13 September 2020 (upto 

5:00 PM). All other contents notified earlier shall remain unchanged. 

 

Stay safe, stay online 

 

Note: 

1. In case of discrepancy, if any, the rules/information mentioned by the University 

shall prevail. 

2. Contact Dr. Naveen Mittal, Deputy Superintendent, GBO Examination 2020 for any 

clarification at 9891935186 or at meenav22@gmail.com. 

3. Refer www.srcc.edu and www.du.ac.in for regular updates. 

 

 
Dr. Naveen Mittal 

Deputy Superintendent 

GBO Examinations 2020 
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